
 

 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  May 22, 2023  
 
To:  Priests  
 
From: Father Pedro Poloche, STL, JCL, director, Ongoing Formation of 

Priests 
 
Re: Retreat registration opening – save the date – Wednesday, June 7 
 

           
 
 
Brothers in Christ, 
 
Our Atlanta priests’ retreat will take place this year September 11-15, at 
Brasstown Valley Resort. As you know, our retreat facilitator will be Fr. John 
Riccardo and his team from ACTS XXIX Mobilizing for Mission. 
 
This year, registration will be offered online only. The link for registration will 
be sent via email to your archatl.com email accounts on Wednesday, June 7, 
around 9 a.m., so please mark your calendars as spots will fill quickly and we 
have limited rooms available. 
 
Should you have any questions about the event or the registration process, 
please contact Amanda Hailey at ahailey@archatl.com or 678-595-9181. 
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